
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Sir or Madam, 
 The Egham Residents’ Association wishes first to apologise for the lateness of this representation. 
 We have been made aware that this change of use application is causing considerable concern in the Hummer Road/Denham Road/Crown Street area of Egham. There is anxiety that there is more to it than meets the eye, and that the application could be the thin end of a wedge resulting in over-development. We trust that these fears will be thoroughly examined by the council’s planning officers, 
 Yours faithfully,    Christopher Fisher  Planning co-ordinator, Egham Residents’ Association 
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